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New Committee Members 
Titans HC is delighted to welcome our 
two newly appointed Management 
Committee members elected at this 
year’s Annual General Meeting.   
 

 

 

Both Nadiuska Segovia (Club Secretary) 
and Kerri Massetti (Fundraising & 
Sponsorship Officer) will have an 
interesting year ahead undertaking their 
respective key roles on behalf of our club. 
 
We wish them all the very best in their 
respective appointments and thank them 
for accepting such roles and supporting 
our club and its members!  
 
Our third and final partner 

BASEWELL LIMITED 
extend their 
support towards 
our Goalkeepers 
which concludes 
the partnership 

opportunities available in our club along 
with Gibunco Group and AMA Services. 
 
A huge THANK YOU to Basewell Limited 
for their continued support and for 
making it possible for us to properly kit up 
our brave goalkeepers.   
 
New to our sponsors family 
We welcome Portman Limited as Gold 
sponsor. 

 
Soho Designs joins us as Bronze sponsors. 
 
 

 
It is an absolute delight having both local 
businesses collaborating with us for the 
next 12 months. 

New Grassroots Kits 
THEY HAVE ARRIVED………..and our 
youngest members look ever so smart! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our introduction to hockey grassroots 
group might be too young for 
competition, but for us, they are old 
enough to have a sense of belonging and 
feel like TITANS!  

EuroHockey Appointment 
CONGRATULATIONS to Diana Soussi 
Avellano on her appointment as Judge to 
the EuroHockey Indoor Women’s 
Championship to be held in Berlin, 
Germany from 8th to 11 February 2024. 

 
This is the top level tournament in the 
EuroHockey Indoor competitions where 
the 1st and 2nd placed teams will secure a 
spot in the 2025 Indoor Hockey World 
Cup. 
 
This is an amazing achievement as a 
result of Diana’s hard work and great 
performance in past EuroHockey 
competitions. 
 
Titans headline local TV 
programme 
Steven Soussi Jnr. represented our club as 
spokesman for our senior men’s team at 
‘The Sports Locker’ interview after the 
team decided to move up to 1st Division 
for the 2023/24 League. 
 
This move will be a tough one to 
undertake as our boys will have to face 
two very strong teams week in week out.  
However, we strongly believe that 
personal growth and development only 
takes place when working outside of our 
comfort zone.  
 

 
 
The interview could not end in a better 
way than with Steven saying ‘ TITANS 
ARE HERE……BOOM! 
 


